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President’s Word……. 
Via the Editor…... 
  
Thanks to Roger and Judy for hosting 
our Home Visit last week. 
 
Once again, they put on an amazing 
three course meal, lit the burners to 
keep the mozzies away, and did all the 
washing up themselves after we left! 
 
Just a reminder, for those who are  
interested in learning more about the 
Club website and how to use it, there 
will be a session at Ross Engineering 
on Tuesday from 5pm. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all at Ellie’s. 
 
Yours in Rotary, 
Dave 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ROTARY CLUB OF ALICE SPRINGS — Meeting No: 2801, Ellie Norris’s  Wednesday,  17 January 2018    

Reminders 

Please advise Suellen (by 

email) if you hold a current 

Ochre Card. Please  

include in your email, the 

card number and expiry 

date. Many thanks. 

‘Rotary Downunder’  

magazines to Steve Peers, 

please. 

Please give permission, via 

email to Suellen, to receive 

the Arunta through the 

website. 



 

 

The Roster and what it means 
 

For whatever reason, sometimes it is not possible to attend a meeting 

so here are the Roster guidelines:  

Please Be Responsible - It is the responsibility of each of us to 

check the bulletin to see when we are on the Roster.  

Please Find a Replacement - If you are rostered on for a duty and 

cannot attend on that night, then it is your responsibility to find a  

replacement.  

Please Tell Secretary Nick or President Dave – You, or your  

replacement, need to let someone who is going to the meeting know.  

 

ROSTER 17 

January 

24 

January 

31 

January 

Corporal Home Roger 
Ahwah 

Jenni 
Lillie 

Greeter Visit Peter 
Bartholomew 

Virginia 
Loy 

Attendance 

Assistant 

At Erwin 
Chlanda 

Eli 
Melky 

Introductions Ellie’s Bruce 
Clough 

Annette 
Mikecz 

International 

Toast 

 Mardi 
Cotterill 

Dominic 
Miller 

Guest Host  Fran  
Kilgariff 

Ellie 
Norris 

Can’t make it to a meeting? 

PLEASE send an apology to Bruce at: 
rbruceclo@bigpond.com or via our website: 
www.alicespringsrotary.org before 9am day of meeting. 

mailto:rbruceclo@bigpond.com?subject=Apology
http://www.alicespringsrotary.org


When What What do I need  

to do? 

Every Week Fines Session Bring a cross fine. That means 

- rat out your friends 

17 January Home Visit—Ellie Norris’s, 1830, 

$20pp, bring bathers 

RSVP to Ellie (0481738972) 

by Monday, 15 Jan. 

24 January Normal meetings resume  

31 January JHS Winner, Tyson Abbott, to be  

presented with his First Instalment 

 

24 February 80s Theme Trivia Night To be confirmed 

23-25 March District Conference in the Barossa 

Valley 

 

   

   

   

   

January Birthdays and Anniversaries 

05  Roslyn Peers 

19  Jennifer DeLima (Schaefer) 

20  Roger and Brenda Ahwah 

20  Nicole Ogilvie 

         21  Greg Teakle 

         26  Virginia Loy 

Coming Events - Woo hoo  



Surrounding Clubs - Websites/ Meetings 

Mbantua - Alice Springs:  Meets Monday mornings 7:00am, Oasis Hotel, Gap Road 

   http://www.rotarymbantua.org  

Stuart:  Meets Tuesday evening 6:15pm onwards, Todd Tavern, 1 Todd Street 

   http://www.stuartrotary.org.au/home 

Tennant Creek: eClub,  Contact - (08) 89622 322 

Rotary Grace 

For good food, 

good fellowship, 

and the opportunity to serve 

through Rotary, 

We give thanks. 

Rotary 4 Way Test 

Of the things we think, 

say or do: 

Is it the truth? 

Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better friend-

ships? 

Will it be beneficial to all? 

ROTARY CLUB OF ALICE SPRINGS — Chartered 1961 
Postal Address: PO Box 87, Alice Springs NT 0871 

www.alicespringsrotary.org 
Bulletin editor: Suellen Schubert - schubies@internode.on.net 

Please forward all information no later than Sunday 3pm. 

Please keep Rotarian Ernie in your thoughts. 

DID YOU KNOW/ 

The winter of 1932 was so cold that Niagara Balls froze completely solid. 

Your stomach has to produce a new layer of mucus every two weeks, otherwise it will digest itself. 

There are two words in the English language that have all five vowels in order: “abstemious” and  
“facetious”. 

There is a word in the English language with only one vowel which occurs five times: “indivisibility”. 

Did you know that crocodiles never outgrow their pool in which they live? That means, if  you put a ba-
by croc in an aquarium, it would be little for the rest of its life. 

 

In readiness for our exciting website being almost up and running, it is timely to ask you all for written 
permission so that you may be included on our mailing list (due to SPAM issues).  

Please email me at  
schubies@internode.on.net  

http://www.stuartrotary.org.au/home
http://www.alicespringsrotary.org

